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Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ 
from Eastern Europe: 
 

We want to say thank you so much for your 
continued prayer, support and giving to the Lord 
as we see the signs of His coming very soon.  We 
are so thankful that the Lord allows us to continue 
reaching out to the lost and hurting people in 
diverse communities.   
 

It was our great honor and blessing to reach out to 
the gypsies in our part of Romania, which is 
considered an unreached people group. The Lord 
enabled us through your giving to be able to bless 
36 families with food and close to 50 children 
received a bag of wonderful gifts from you, our 
precious partners. 
  

The bible says, it is a much greater joy to give than 
to receive, which is so evident as we looked into 
the faces of the children receiving gifts and as we 
shared the Gospel with them.  We do believe in the 
days to come these precious children will 
understand they are not forgotten and they are 
precious in the sight of the Lord. 
  

Their parents, including single mothers were 
sharing their thankfulness unto the Lord for this 
great opportunity to be a blessing to their own 
children.  The greatest blessing was the 

opportunity to once again share the Gospel of the 
Kingdom of God in the Name of the Lord Jesus 
Christ, the only Savior in whose Name they can be 
saved.   
 

Just as 8 years ago as we we traveled to southern 
Romania in the region of Galati, we picked up a 
young gypsy man named Rupi who was walking 
on the side of the road.  We began to share the 
Gospel with him and to our surprise we found out 
he was a recent believer just coming to the Lord. 
By God’s grace He allowed us to develop a 
relationship with him and his family and as we 
visited him at the local church in Ivesti over the 
years, we thank God that paying attention to 
one person can lead to a greater harvest.   Now, 
visiting him once again this last month in the town 
of Ivesti the Lord blessed us in a wonderful way to 
share the Gospel among this community of 
precious gypsies where God has been so gracious 
to touch their hearts and He moved on their behalf. 
  

Many of them received salvation for the first time 
or rededicated their life to the Lord.  As they were 
forgiving others they received their spiritual and 
physical healings with great commitments being 
made on their behalf to be the disciples of the Lord 
Jesus Christ. Please keep these new saints in 
prayer as the Lord helps them to grow and to know 
Him personally.  It is such a great honor to see the 
fruit of our labors in this special community after 8 
years of evangelism along side brother Rupi.  May 
the Lord help us to see the people on the side of 
the road.  Just as blind Bartemaeus was crying for 
his sight, Jesus the Son of David helped me.  I was 
seeing the cars in front of me passing by and no 
one wanted to give this young man a ride because 
he is a gypsy, but we obeyed the Lord, stopped 
and took him to the next town.  We thank God that 
eight years later we can see many people coming 
to Jesus from developing a great relationship with 
this gypsy community.  The Lord teaches us to not 
despise the small beginnings.  Please continue to 
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pray for them in this area where there are so many 
needs and that the Lord would help us to follow up 
and to see them growing and continuing in the 
things of God’s Kingdom. 
 

We travelled down south in the Republic of 
Moldova’s region of Cahul in the town of Girgiulesti 
where the national missionary Nick Vitale serves.   
It was a great honor to share the Gospel with 
children who were invited from the state institution 
after they played some games to get to know each 
other and to open up their lives. 
  

Many made a real commitment to follow the Lord.  
What a great privilege to also see the teacher who 
brought the children to the local church, herself 
make a commitment to follow the Lord.  We know 
that the days will come when these precious 
children will remember what they heard according 
to Hebrews 4:12 where it says, “For the word of 
God is living and powerful, and sharper than 
any two-edged sword, piercing even to the 
division of soul and spirit, and of joints and 
marrow, and is a discerner of the thoughts and 
intents of the heart.” 
  

We do believe according to God’s Word that it will 
never return void but will accomplish all that needs 
to be done. Please continue to pray for these who 
made a commitment and for the teacher 
especially.  It is so precious to see the children 
being impacted at such a young age.  What a great 
privilege and honor to serve along side this faithful 
national missionary who will follow up and disciple 
those who made commitments in the days to 
come.  Please pray that we can also provide bibles 

to these young people so they may know the Word 
of God for themselves personally ($8 each).   
 

As we shared the Gospel in the northern part of the 
Republic of Moldova in the town of Dobruja, there 
was a great response for people to come to the 
altar so we could lay our hands on them, to be 
prayed for healing and some receiving their 
blessings of the Lord. Both young and old came 
forward and are hungry for God’s wisdom and 
Word. 
  

One young man (being prayed for above) had been 
fasting when he came to the meeting, with the 
expectancy he would be baptized in the Holy 
Spirit.  What a great blessing to see the youngest 
generation seeking the fullness of the Lord in their 
lives and excited to be able to serve Him.  It is 
such a great inspiration and we rejoice when their 
parents encourage them to seek the Lord and to 
serve Him in a wonderful way.  It is considered a 
great blessing today to see the younger 
generations having such hungry hearts and them 
thirsty for the things of the Lord Jesus Christ.   
 

We appreciate you continue praying with the Lords 
help to be able to see greater things 
accomplished, not only what we speak of here in 
the newsletters but with the upcoming summer 
camps and other events to be able to reach the 
younger generation with the Words of the Gospel.  
We do believe that with the things happening 
around the world, the bible speaks very clearly of 
the Lord’s soon return.  May we all be found 
faithful and doing the will of the Father.  There will 
be nothing more precious than to hear “well done 
thou good and faithful servant”.  All these things 
are accomplished because of your faithfulness in 
prayer and support.  We want to take this 
opportunity to say what a privilege it is to partner 
with you and we greatly appreciate your continued 
support with us in Eastern Europe and beyond.  
We love you and pray for you and your families 
daily. 
 

Love in Christ, 
 
Ghiorghi and Cristina Cazacu 
 


